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Comments: Dear USFS,

   Piru represents an invaluable southern California whitewater river resource that deserves the highest protection

for it's beauty, the clean waters and watershed, its value as wilderness near LA, and it offer tremendous

recreational potential to whitewater boaters, canyoneers and waterfall enthusiasts.  Please do what you can to

preserve this incredible resource for Los Angelenos and the rest of us!

 

Thanks for reading,

Brian Oelberg


